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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Mr Scott Bannerman was successful at interview and from 

August 2023, will be Principal Teacher here at Bushes. He will share the post with our 

current Principal Teacher, Mrs Lynn Paterson, who will be working 3 days per week from 

August.  

 

Many congratulations to Mr Bannerman on his appointment to this role. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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